
Subject: Re: Wright Sound WPL20
Posted by Wayne Parham on Mon, 23 Feb 2004 03:38:21 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

It sounds like it to me too.  Seems like I heard Paul Joppa was involved with design at Bottlehead,
and I assumed that meant he was doing all the design work.  But maybe not.
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